
Safety Improvement Proposal 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Proposal for Safety Improvements in Church Facilities 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we strive to create a safe and welcoming environment for 

our congregation, I would like to propose several safety improvements for our church facilities. 

After conducting a thorough assessment of our current situation, I believe that addressing the 

following areas will enhance the safety and security of our members: 

1. Installation of additional lighting in parking areas. 

2. Regular maintenance checks for fire extinguishers and emergency exits. 

3. Implementation of a comprehensive first aid kit in accessible locations. 

4. Enhanced safety training for staff and volunteers. 

5. Review and update of the emergency response plan. 

These improvements will not only ensure compliance with safety regulations but also 

demonstrate our commitment to the well-being of our community. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this proposal further during our next meeting. 

Thank you for considering these necessary enhancements. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


